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Nunavut Arctic College Health Clearance

POLICY

Applicants seeking admission to Nunavut Arctic College may be required to have a health
examination and arrange for the results of the examination to be reported to the College before
their application will be considered complete.

PRINCIPLE

1.

Nunavut Arctic College supports a safe and healthy learning and working environment.

PROCEDURE

1.

Applicants seeking admission to programs related to health and/or social programs for which
health standards may be governed by Federal or Territorial statute will be required to have a
health examination and supply documentary evidence of immunization where necessary.

Applicants seeking admission to any program that includes a major proportion of physical
activities and/or working with industrial equipment may be required to submit a letter from a
qualified health professional certifying that such physical activities are appropriate for the
applicant.

Those programs offered by the College which require applicants to have a health
examination, provide evidence of immunization or health approval for the pursuit of physical
activities, shall have such items clearly listed in the admission requirements of each program.
The applicant is responsible for paying any fees associated with obtaining the required
documentation.

The College reserves the right to require any applicant to have a health examination and to
revise such requirements from time to time as may be deemed necessary by the introduction
of new programs, or the welfare of its student body or staff.
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